
‘Ko te ako te maneatanga’
‘Hooked on Learning’

Week 2
Celebrating being 

HOOKED ON LEARNING  
Rooms 11, 12 and 13

We enjoyed our visit from the Fire 
Service as part of our Fire Safety 

learning.

We had lots of fun 
learning first aid 

skills with Annette 
from St Johns.

Year 3 have been learning about 
Matariki. Room 11 had a celebration 
to share all their Matariki with our 

whanau.



Lots of excitement when it 
snowed at school!

We have been learning to use different sentence styles to 
make our writing more interesting. 

We had lots of fun planting trees for 
the community!

We have been working as a team to create writing 
for specific audiences. 



Consultation - Our Vision
‘Ko te ako te maneatanga’

‘Hooked on Learning’

Kelly Club is open on the Teacher Only 
Day - Monday 9 August.  Go to: 
kellyclub.co.nz to make a booking.

Teacher Only Day
Monday 9th August 

NO SCHOOL  
During the day teachers will be 
carrying out our whanau hui / parent 
teacher meetings.
If you have not booked a slot see 
the information contained in this 
newsletter.

As part of Reviewing our Schools localised 
curriculum, we are wanting to gather all Key 
Stakeholders thoughts and ideas on what our 
Vision means to them. 
Over the next couple of weeks we will be 
surveying a large variety of people and 
simply asking “What does our Vision of 
Hooked On Learning mean for a learner at 
Taupo Primary School?”
There will be some of our senior school 
leaders around the school on Monday during 
Whanau Hui to gather your responses.  We 
would love your participation. 
We will also share links to this consultation in 
a variety of ways next week. 

Farewell and Best Wishes To Mrs Tatere
On Friday we held a short school assembly to 
farewell Mrs Tatere.
We wish her all the best in the next chapter of 
her life and career.  Mrs Tatere has been a huge 
part of our school over the last 6 years and she 
will be greatly missed.
If you have any well wishes or messages you 
would like to share with her, you can email her 
on kirstyt@taupoprimary.school.nz

Rippa Rugby Tournament
The Rippa Rugby Tournament will be held from 
9.30am-2.30pm at Owen Delany Park in week 4 
on Wednesday 18th August (for Y5/6 only). 
Unfortunately, places for this tournament were 
limited as teams had to be made up equally of 
girls and boys...we simply don't have enough girls 
to make any more teams. A huge thanks to the 
girls who joined so the boys who really wanted to 
go could. We will be departing and returning by 
bus. A huge thank you to those parents who could 
help. Please keep an eye out for the rippa update 
notice.  A copy of the rules will be sent home to 
those parents who have offered to support a team 
on the day.

Ngā mihi nui
Sarah Sade

Whanau Korero/Parents Interviews 

● Monday 9th August, booking times from 8.30am 
to 5.45pm, school will be CLOSED Monday 9th 
August

● Monday 16th August, booking times from 3.30pm 
to 5.15pm

Please see below for details on how to book your meeting time 
online.  If you are unable to book online please contact the school 
office and they will assist you in making your booking.

To book your time please go to:
    
www.schoolinterviews.co.nz
Enter Event Code: um4jw
Select Go and follow instructions

https://www.google.com/url?q=http://www.schoolinterviews.co.nz/&sa=D&source=editors&ust=1628133458555000&usg=AOvVaw3c2FprSz7J5iV19_kHeZwF


Diary Dates

Term 3
Week 3 9 August Teacher Only Day - Whanau Hui/Parent Teacher Interviews

Week 3 11 August Junior School Cross Country, 11.15am, backfield

Week 3 11 August Dance NZ Made for Senior School Dance Teams

Week 3 12 August Senior School Y4-6 Cross Country, Spa Park 9.30am to 1pm

Week 4 16 August Whanau Hui/Parent Teacher Interviews 3.30pm to 5.30pm

Week 4 18 August Rippa Rugby Tournament

Week 5 26 August School Disco

Week 6 1 September Interschool Cross Country Y4-6, Spa Park

Week 6 30 Aug to 3 Sept School wide Badminton Taster Sessions

Week 8 Tuwharetoa Festival, days and times to be confirmed

Week 9 20 September Golf Taster Sessions for students in Years 2 - 4 

Week 10 27 September Cricket Taster Session for students in Years 0 - 4

Senior Cross Country

Our Year 4, 5 and 6 students will take 
part in our School Cross Country next 
Thursday (12 August)  This will take place 
at Spa Park with the event starting at 
10am.

The race order is:

Year 4 girls (1 lap), Year 4 boys (1 lap)
Year 5 girls (2 laps), Year 5 boys (2 laps)
Year 6 girls (2 laps), Year 6 boys (2 laps)

Please note that this is a winter sport 
and the event will go ahead even if there 

is light rain.  Please send along spare 
clothes for your child if the weather 

looks inclement.  Thank you.

Junior Cross Country

The Junior ( years 1-3 ) Cross country is being 
held on Wednesday the 11th of August at 11:15 
am on the backfield (on the corner of 
Horomatangi / Titiraupenga—opposite Caltex)

Please remind children to bring along:

*appropriate footwear
* water bottle
* warm jersey

Caregivers are welcome to come along and 
support their children.

Race order:
Year 1 Boys - 1 lap    
Year 1 Girls - 1 lap     
Year 0 Boys - 1 lap 
Year 0 Girls - 1 lap      
Year 2 Boys - 1 lap    
Year 2 Girls - 1 lap     
Year 3 Boys - 2 laps   
Year 3 Girls -  2 laps   



Thursday 26 August
Juniors (years 1-3) 5pm to 6pm
Seniors (years 4-6) 6.30pm to 

7.30pm

Food, drink and glow sticks will be 
available to purchase

Gold coin donation for entry

This is a PTA fundraiser with 
money raised going towards the 

senior playground upgrade
 

All students must be dropped off 
and picked up from inside the hall 

by an adult



Sponsor an Advert

ALL proceeds subsidise transport so that all students at 
Taupo Primary School can access swimming lessons.

Email the office to book your space 
(office@taupoprimary.school.nz) 

A huge thank you to our sponsors who are supporting 
safer swimmers at Taupo Primary School


